

St Anne's Catholic Primary School

Aughton Street Ormskirk L39 3LQ

tel.: 01695 574697

email: office@st-annesrc.lancs.sch.uk twitter: @stannesormskirk

www.st-annesrc.lancs.sch.uk

Dear parents,

On Wednesday 1st May, the annual West Lancashire School Cross County Championships will take place. This event will be held at the Thomas Galvin Football Ground, Abbey Lane, Burscough. There will be four races: Year 3+ Year 4 girls, Year 3+ Year 4 boys, Year 5+ Year 6 girls and Year 5+ Year 6 boys. We are waiting for confirmation of how many children for each race schools can enter and also the distance of the race.

If you are a keen runner and would like to be considered to represent the school, please practice increasing your stamina during the Easter Holidays to enable you to run at a good pace for approximately 10-15 minutes. Remember to start slowly and gradually build up your strength!

After Easter, several staff members will be organising either dinnertime or after school running clubs for our children to help prepare for this event.

Best wishes,

Mr P Bates Headteacher

Headteacher: Mr P. Bates

Deputy Headteacher: Mrs G. Cleary





